

Evelyn Street, SE8 5RJ Tel: 020 8692 4351

E-Mail: info@deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk Web: www.deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk

7th June 2022

Dear parents/carers,

Deptford Park Year 6 Fundraising Bake Sale

We will be holding bake sales next week at 3pm for each phase in the school. The cakes, biscuits and cookies will be donated by us to sell at each bake sale.

The funds raised through this bake sale will be going towards our four End of Year 6 trips taking place in July.

The bake sales will be on the following days:

Wednesday 15th June – Years 1,2 and Reception Thursday 16th June – Years 3+4 Friday 17th June – Years 5+6

The cake sale will be in school, so please send your child to school with money to purchase cakes, biscuits and cookies. Prices will start from 50p.

Thank you.

Best wishes,

Year 6



Head Teacher: Ken Johnson Deputy Head: Leona Baffour

